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Good afternoon Tracey,

Good to talk with you earlier today.

Please find attached a rough idea of the plaque the Mapua & Districts Community Assn are currently investigating
the cost and feasibility of being placed either on a wall or within the footpath at the old aquarium site at Mapua
Wharf.

The first step in this process is the affordability to have such a plaque produced so I would appreciate a quote
please.

I would also like to know whether you folk would install such an items, and if so, a quote to do this would also be
appreciated.

Once your quotes have been received and a consensus to move forward has been gained from our membership,
MDCA then need to approach TDC for consent.

I look forward to your reply.

Kind Regards

Marion Satherley

MDCA Chair

--

Mapua & Districts Community Association
Mapua Hall
72 Aranui Road, Mapua 7005
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